[image: image1.jpg]Bwrdd lechyd Prifysgol
Betsi Cadwaladr
University Health Board








	Ein cyf / Our ref: 218/21/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date: 18th August 2021 


Further to your request for information dated 13th August 2021, I am pleased to provide the following response. 

Your request:
1. Are your patients coded for the different sub types of MS (multiple sclerosis), Relapse remitting, primary progressive and secondary?
Please answer Yes, No, coding planned, partial coding, all patients coded.
2. For secondary progressive MS are your patients coded?

Please answer No coding, coding planned, partial coding, all patients coded.
3. What proportion of your MS patients have a diagnosis of secondary progressive MS (within all MS diagnosed patients?

Please answer Unknown, <10%, 10-20%, 21-30%, 31-40%, >50%

4. For MS patients requiring an MRI, what is the average waiting time?

Please answer <1 month, 2 – 3 months, 4 – 6 months, >6 months

5. For MS patients requiring an OCT, what is the average waiting time?

Please answer <1 month, 2 – 3 months, 4 – 6 months, >6 months

6. For MS patients what is the average waiting time for IV MS treatment?

Please answer <1 month, 2 – 3 months, 4 – 6 months, >6 months

7. When a patient has been diagnosed with MS, what is the average time from diagnosis of MS to initiate treatment?

8. How many unscheduled admissions have there been for patients with a diagnosis of MS in any position between April – June 2021?

Please answer with the number of admissions.
9. How many MS patients are being treated in neurology rehab?

Please answer the number of patients.
10. Of the patients in Question 8, how many are being treated with an MS disease modifying drug?

Please answer with the number of patients.
11. How many MS patients are in the following EDSS (Expanded Disability Status Scale) groups?

1 – 3.5, 3.5 – 6.5, >7

12. How many of your physicians can initiate MS disease modifying drug treatment? If possible please supply the physicians name. 
Our response:

The Neurology Service in North Wales is a tertiary service and is provided by The Walton Centre NHS Foundation Trust. We are therefore unable to provide you with the information you request. However, in accordance with the Health Board’s obligation to advise and assist we have included below the website link to the Freedom of Information section of their website.
https://www.thewaltoncentre.nhs.uk/203/freedom-of-information.html

We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh
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